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1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Under the Crime and Misconduct Act 2001, the Parliamentary Crime and Misconduct Committee (PCMC) is required to undertake a review of the Crime and Misconduct Commission (CMC) at a time near to the end of three years from the appointment of the PCMC members.  
2. The PCMC is required to table a report in Parliament about any further action that should be taken in relation to the Crime and Misconduct Act 2001 or the functions, powers and operations of the CMC.
3. On 20 May 2011, the PCMC called for submissions to the next three yearly review of the CMC.  The PCMC review is wide-ranging and covers all aspects of the CMC’s operations.
4. Cabinet approved the Queensland Government’s submission to the Parliamentary Crime and Misconduct Committee’s three yearly review of the Crime and Misconduct Commission.  

5. Attachments
· Government submission to the Parliamentary Crime and Misconduct Committee’s three yearly review of the Crime and Misconduct Commission
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